

Douglas Stout Vice President Market Development & External Relations

FortisBC 16705 Fraser Highway Surrey, BC V4N OE8 douglas.stout@fortisbc.com www.fortisbc.com

November 5, 2018

Mayor Bill Dingwall 12007 Harris Road Pitt Meadows, BC V3Y 2B5

Dear Mayor Bill Dingwall,

On behalf of FortisBC, I would like to offer my sincere congratulations to you and your council on your recent election. Your commitment and dedication to your community and its residents is commendable.

FortisBC has natural gas and electrical infrastructure located throughout the province and we are committed to continuing to build on the relationship we have been developing with your community.

We appreciate the ongoing efforts by your staff and community members to conserve consumption of natural gas in response to the Enbridge-owned natural gas transmission pipeline rupture on October 9th. Natural gas supplies are anticipated to be limited to 55 to 80 percent of normal levels throughout the winter, which means conservation efforts need to continue. We appreciate your efforts in reducing consumption in all municipal buildings and ongoing support to remind customers to reduce their natural gas use and conserve energy wherever possible. We're all in this together, and every little bit counts.

FortisBC values being a part of the communities where we live and work. Should you wish to meet in the near future to discuss the ongoing supply disruption or any of our strategic initiatives and activities in your community, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.

Again, congratulations on your election and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Douglas Stout
VP, Market Development &

External Relations